Re: Reference Letter

To Whom it May Concern,
It is our distinct pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Adam Schneidman.

We have known Adam through our relationship as Members of Awbrey Glen Golf Club,
where he has been Sous Chef for the past few years. In that time, Adam has consistently
demonstrated both exceptional culinary expertise and a strong commitment to
personalized service and attention. We have particularly appreciated his willingness and
enthusiasm to support our dietary allergies (gluten and dairy) with creative and tasty
options and alternatives. When he is in the kitchen we never worry whether our needs will
be met both conscientiously and correctly. And when not in the kitchen, Adam is always
upbeat and personable, whether engaging in a casual chat coming and going, or visiting
table side to discuss and explain an evening’s menu options.

We will deeply miss Adam at Awbrey Glen, and are sad to see him go. But, we honor his
commitment to his family and his courage in returning to New York to be closer to relatives
and loved ones. We would highly recommend Adam to anyone who is seeking not only a
terrifically talented chef, but also a man of character in whom they could place their
confidence and trust.



